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I strongly oppose this bill because it violates my constitutional rights as an American 

citizen. 

 

The Second Amendment clearly protects my right to keep and bear arms. This bill 

would take that right away by letting local governments ban firearm carry, restrict 

magazine capacity, and outlaw vaguely defined “rapid fire devices.” 

 

This doesn’t stop criminals — it targets responsible gun owners like me. I live in a 

rural area where I may need to protect my home and family long before law 

enforcement can respond. Limiting access to legal tools for self-defense puts people 

like me at risk. 

 

Giving local officials the power to decide who gets to exercise a constitutional right is 

dangerous and unfair. Rights should be protected equally across Oregon — not 

depend on where you live. 

 

Please vote NO on this bill. Protect the Constitution and the rights of law-abiding 

Oregonians like me. 

 

Thank you 


